From: Joanna Zimny

To: "jojohandylady@gmail.com"

Subject: RE: 1400 Charles Ave.Lorvig Tsoumanis Ltr.2-7-25
Date: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 11:44:00 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Good morning,

This is confirming that the nuisance was found abated as it relates to your first deadline as

laid out in your work plan.

No need to do anything; the Council Public Hearing will be March 19th finding this part of the
nuisance is abated. They will do that without discussion.

Thanks!
Joanna

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
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From: Joanna Zimny

Sent: Friday, February 7, 2025 9:30 AM

To: jojohandylady@gmail.com

Cc: Lisa Martin <lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Richard Kedrowski
<Richard.Kedrowski@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Sean Westenhofer <sean.westenhofer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 1400 Charles Ave.Lorvig Tsoumanis Ltr.2-7-25

Attached please find a letter regarding the above matter.

Thank you,
Joanna

Joanna Zimny

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant
Legislative Hearing Office

Pronouns: she/her/hers
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